
From: Paul A. Dakopolos pdakopolos@ghrlawyers.com
Subject: Salem Keizer School District

Date: August 3, 2020 at 11:56 AM
To: greta@ffrf.org

Dear Ms. Martens,
 
I am the legal counsel for the Salem-Keizer School District in Salem, Oregon.  I am
responding to your letter of July 22, 2020 to Superintendent Christy Perry regarding a
church’s sign advertising a church service on school district property.  The District looked
into the matter and determined that the sign had been left be the church inadvertently.  All
district properties have been closed for rental activities since March.  The church was
notified that it cannot have a sign remain on school district property.  The  sign has been
removed.  Let me know if you have any questions. 
Paul A. Dakopolos
Garrett Hemann Robertson P.C.
Willamette Professional Center ▪ 1011 Commercial St. NE
Salem, Oregon 97301-1049
(503) 581-1501 ▪ 1-800-581-1501 ▪ Fax (503) 581-5891 ▪ www.ghrlawyers.com
Confidentiality Notice: This email and any attachments contain attorney privilege and confidential information
intended only for the use of  the individual or entity named above.  Any dissemination, distribution, and copying of
this email to unintended parties are strictly prohibited.  If  you have received this email in error, please immediately
notify us by email or telephone.

mailto:Dakopolospdakopolos@ghrlawyers.com
mailto:Dakopolospdakopolos@ghrlawyers.com
mailto:greta@ffrf.org
https://link.zixcentral.com/u/81c507be/qhGHUKrV6hGozWLEW9GfSw?u=http://www.ghrlawyers.com/

